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 Minutes of the Board of Library Trustees December 5, 2013 – 7:08PM

Brookline, NH

Present:     Helen Ballou  (to 7:20)

Ed Cook    

John Lindgren
 
                  Louise Price (from 7:32)              Steve Russo               
Myra Emmons, Director 
PUBLIC SESSION:

Minutes:
Upon motion by Helen, seconded by Ed, it was moved to accept the minutes of the Board of Library Trustees’ meeting of November 5, 2013 as amended.  Motion passed unanimously.
Treasurer’s Report:

See attached.  It appears that the Library may have about $ 5,000 left after all anticipated December expenses are paid.

Proposed 2014 Budget:

John talked to Tad about next year’s budget.  The Select Board is discussing having two warrant articles: one to demolish the annex and one to repair it.  The Select Board will probably put in the Town Budget our budget that assumes the annex will be torn down, and then if the Town Meeting vote is to keep the annex, they will ask the Town Meeting to vote to lower the budget to our lower budget figure.

[Helen left at 7:20 due to illness. Louise joined the meeting at 7:32, having come from the Town’s Facilities Committee meeting.]
Director’s Report:

See attached. 
Myra will obtain prices for new chair mats for the circulation desk area.
NEW BUSINESS:

Equipment:

There was discussion about purchasing a new photocopier or more computers this year with the anticipated unspent budget funds.  Myra will obtain cost estimates for a new and a reconditioned photocopier. 

Health Insurance:

On behalf of the Trustees, John signed the Health Trust’s insurance policy renewal for the Director.

2014 Holidays:

John moved and Ed seconded that the 2014 holidays which the Library will observe will be the following:

January 1st – New Year Day

Feb. 17 – Presidents’ Day

May 26 – Memorial Day

July 4th – Independence Day

September 1st – Labor Day

October 13th – Columbus Day

November 11th – Veteran’s Day

November 27th – Thanksgiving Day

November 28th – The Day after Thanksgiving

December 25th – Christmas Day
This motion was passed unanimously.

Training:

Myra would like to have an in-service training day for staff on Atriuum next year

At 9:32, John motioned to adjourn; Ed seconded; voted unanimously.

The next regular meeting of the Board will be Tuesday January 7th at 7PM.
Submitted, 


Steve Russo
